
 
September 23, 2025  
  
1. To any ELL 5 Student who has not written their assessment, please come to the 

multipurpose room Today September 23 at 3pm to write it. This is a mandatory 
assessment. Please see Ms. Goulas if you have any questions. 
 

2. Hey Colts! School spirit week is up - let’s start the first one of the year strong! 
Today, Tuesday is Terry Fox Run and athletic day. Terry fox tattoos will be handed 
out in your classes. Tomorrow, Wednesday is Tote Bag and Labubu Day. Thursday 
is dress like a teacher and Friday is Clubs’ Day and tacky tourist day. Student 
Council is excited to see everyone dress up! Follow us @stucorhs on Instagram for 
more information! 
 

3. For all Grade 10, 11, and 12 students: The BC post-secondary school fair is 
happening tomorrow, September 24, from 5pm to 6:30pm in the multipurpose room! 
Come by to learn more about the different colleges and universities!  
 
Richmond School District students in Grades 11 and 12 are also invited to attend a 
talk by UBC- Okanagan tonight. Their presentation will be at Steveston-London 
Secondary in the theatre, starting at 6:30 pm. Come and learn about the programs 
UBC Okanagan is offering and what life is like in the Okanagan. Parents are 
welcome. 

 
4. Attention RIE students, there will be a mandatory meeting on Thursday, September 

25, at the library. All International students are expected to attend the meeting. 
 
5. Reminder to all Grade 9s who received immunization consent forms, please send 

back the signed forms to the office as soon as possible. 
  


